
Practices for Hartsville High School and YMCA Hammerheads begin Tuesday, Sep. 7th! 

The Y will be hosting a Stroke Clinic 
that is open to ALL swimmers, ages  
6-18 (new &  returning swimmers 

welcome, but must be able to swim 
one length without stopping). If 

you’d like to see what swim team is 
about, meet the coaches, and im-
prove your technique...join us on 

August 16th! 


